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B.V.Patel Institute of BMC & IT organised “Orientation Programme” for the first year 

students every year.  The objective of the programme is to formally welcome the newly 

arrived students to B.V. Patel Institute family and assist them in starting their academic 

journey at B.V.Patel Institute of B.M.C.& IT organized the “Orientation Programme” for 

parents and students of first year Management & Commerce students on 12
th

 July, 2017. 

The programme started with the UTU anthem. In the First session, Dr. Vijay Gondaliya 

(Director) and Dr. Manisha Surti briefed the students about the history and the working 

pattern of B.V. Patel Institute.  Dr. Vijay Gondaliya introduced pioneering members of the 

Uka Tarsadia University, viz., honorable chairperson Shri Kiritbhai Patel, Dean and Head of 

Department Dr. Prashant Joshi and Dr. Aparna Bhatti.  He also informed them about the past 

achievements of the institute and the students with the creative video and the presentation 

which was also prepared by the senior student. 

Dr. Vijay Gondaliya, Director of B.V. Patel Institute, delivered the welcome address. In his 

speech, he made the students understand the value of life and the responsibilities of the 

students.  He stressed on the fact that students should start thinking on their own that will 

imbibe the sense of responsibility in them which will lead them towards a successful career. 

He also encouraged the students to develop leadership qualities. Dean Dr. Prashant Joshi 

informed the parents about the importance of study and choosing this wonderful career in 

Commerce & Management. He boosted his talk by sharing story of panchtantra. Our 

esteemed guest Kiritbhai Patel president of Uka Tarsadia University shared the facilities 

provided in the campus and to utilize it in proper manner. He motivate student to develop 

themselves. The first session ended with a vote of thanks proposed by Dr. Yagna Vyas. 
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